
Honorable Supervisors, 
 
I support the decision to reinstate the Cooperative Service Agreement with Wildlife Services. 
 
Mendocino County has vast Rural Area's that need the services of Trained Professionals to 
insure Legal and Humane methods of protecting Wildlife and Residents alike. By not allowing 
the program, you are leaving the control up to untrained and many times ill equipped residents 
that are acting out of fear instead of knowledge. Do the right thing and let the Professionals 
take care of our Wildlife Services. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Hognestad Hopland 

 


